
 

rms.nsw.gov.au 

December 2019 

Community drop in sessions for shared path bridge Tuesday 
10 December 

The NSW Government is funding the construction of a shared path bridge over 
Newcastle Road as part of early work for the Newcastle Inner City Bypass between 
Rankin Park and Jesmond. 

Roads and Maritime Services and construction partner, Daracon Contractors, started construction of the 
shared path bridge project in November. 

We are now holding community drop in sessions about our program of work for this project. 

Drop in sessions 
Drop in anytime to view project information and speak with the project team at one of our community drop 
in sessions. 

When:  Tuesday 10 December, 2pm to 4pm and 6pm to 8pm 

Where: Jesmond Park Uniting Church 
  15 Robert Street, Jesmond 

Please drop in anytime between these hours, there is no need to book ahead. 

Contact 
If you have any questions about this work, please contact our project team on 1800 818 433 (24 hours) or 
email jesmondbridge@daracon.com.au. 

For more information about the Newcastle Inner City Bypass between Rankin Park and Jesmond, visit 
rms.nsw.gov.au/rp2j or email rp2j.community@aurecongroup.com 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and 
Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 818 433. 
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